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GCRC Facilities Closed to Public 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

In light of the concern regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Genesee County Road 

Commission is closing its facilities to the public until further notice.  Anyone can contact GCRC 

during our temporary business hours from 7:00 a.m. until 5:30 p.m., Monday through Thursday, 

at (810) 767-4920, as well as through email, Facebook or website www.gcrc.org.   

Members of the public may call the Road Commission at (810) 767-4920 to obtain a phone number 

and an access code in order to access the Board Meeting and Bid Openings.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Linda Kossak, Secretary of the Board at 

(810) 767-4920 ext. 243. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 


